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Dear Ms. Friend,

The Erlton Community Association is withdrawing from participation in the hearing for SR1.
Our position in support of the project has not changed, but we find that we do not have the
resources necessary to effectively participate. In addition, we are aligned in position with the
Calgary River Communities Action Group and feel that they can better represent the views we
share with them in support of the project. In fact, some of our members have provided letters
of support to CRCAG, which may become part of CRCAG submissions to the Board.

We would like to thank the Board for the time and effort put into this project, which is so
important to the public interest.

Regards,

Dean Campbell on behalf of the Erlton Community Association.





